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Last minute Mop-up for 2015 contingent 
 

 

We have successfully appointed team members to the 2015 
contingent, but are also aware that a number of people may be 
disappointed after not being selected for the Jamboree in 
Japan, or missed the opportunity to apply for Kenya 2015.  Late 
applications are open to all people scouting within Staffordshire.  
You will need to be aged 14 or over by 31 March 2015 to apply. 
 
Closing date for applications is Friday 8 November 2013. 
Shortlisted applicants will be invited to selection camp at 
Rolleston Scout HQ on Friday 22 November and 23 November 
2013.   
 
All shortlisted applicants MUST make themselves available for 
the complete selection process and will need to pay a fee of 
£15.00 if invited to selection. You will need to arrive for 
selection on Friday 22 November at 22:00 hours, where you will 
stay overnight and take part in team activities and formal 
interview.   
 

Further details about the project can be found on our website or by 
contacting Yvonne Wood at yvonne.wood@staffordshirescouts.org.uk   

 
Applications forms can be found attached to the email. 
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